
Bright Beginners 
Preschool & Infant Care 

March 2021 

                                              

St. Timothy      

Lutheran 

Church 

Sunday Worship Times 

8:00 Tradi�onal 

10:45 Contemporary 

Worship 

10:45 Mask Required 

Blended Service 

9:30 Sunday School and       

Adult Bible Study 

Join Us for Family Lent 

Services! 

March 10th at 6:15 

March 17th at 6:15  

March 24th at 6:15 

For online Bible Study 

Resources and addi�onal 

worship op�ons please visit 

our website at 

www.stlhouston.org  

Phone: 281-469-2913 

www.stlhouston.org 

Kim@stlhouston.org 

March 2021 
Curriculum Spotlight:  

Everyday Mathematics 

In the 3 and 4 year old classes we use 
hands on activities from the Everyday 
Mathematics Curriculum to teach 
different math concepts.  This “racing 
cars game” teaches counting and one 
to one correspondence.  Keeping a 
weather chart in the classroom allows 
for conversations that teach 
“more” and “less” on a daily 
basis.  These games and 
routines make learning math 
come naturally and fun for 
the children!  

 

Spring Carnival 

March 28th 3-5 p.m. 

We hope that you can come to this drive 
thru event sponsored by St. Timothy 
Lutheran Church.  There will be Easter 
treats along the way! 

Easter Egg Hunts                                                                                                                                                                           

Easter egg hunts will be held on April 1st.  (I11, T1, T3, 

T5, T9, P2, P7, P4, and P6)  Please bring 12 filled eggs for 

your child’s class.  Easter egg hunt (mes will vary among 

the classes. There are no class par(es this day. Each 

class will plan their own special ac(vi(es. 

Movie and Pajama Day 

April 5th 

Our Toddler and 

Preschool classes will 

enjoy an Easter movie 

with a special snack.   



Classroom Spotlight: I11 

I-11 class is growing developmentally and 

academically. Every day is so fun and interesting. 

We are learning how to identify and name colors 

and shapes. The children are learning how to 

clean up their toys by putting them back into 

centers.  Everyone has learned the names of 

their friends. We recently started going to the 

playground which they are LOVING so much! I 

am looking forward to all of the fun we will have 

throughout the rest of the year.   

Upcoming Dates to Remember 

 

March 15-19—No class for students who follow 
 the Cy-Fair schedule           

March 28—Spring Carnival 3-5 (Drive Thru)  

April 1—Easter Egg Hunt  

April 2—Good Friday - No School 

April 5—Movie and Pajama Day 

Did you know?   

You can pay your tuition online!  You can make a 
one time payment or set up recurring payments 
through our online system. Go to 
www.stlhouston.org, click on the Bright 
Beginners tab, scroll down and click on “online 
tuition.”  If you have any questions please 
contact Kim or Shawna.   


